
In accordance with IRS 
guidance, beginning 1 January 
2023, the mileage 
reimbursement rate for Upshur 
County Schools will increase 
from 62.5 cents per mile to 
65.5 cents per mile. Please 
inform your staff of this rate 
change. 
 
 
 
Jeffrey B Perkins 
CSBO/Treasurer 
Upshur County Schools 


